
 
Dear Seniors & Senior Parents,  

It’s hard to believe the school year is half-over!  Just a few things to share 
with you this week.  

MID-YEAR GRADES: 

We will automatically send your mid-year grades out to your schools. You 
don't need to request transcripts, send us an email, or anything else. On your 
end, be sure to continue checking your email and school portals to ensure 
that all required information has been received by your schools.  

ACCEPTED STUDENTS’ DAYS: 

Most colleges hold Accepted Students’ Days where accepted students can visit the school, learn 
more about it, and most importantly, see the school from the point of view of a potential student.  
 
We strongly encourage all students to attend these programs to help them decide which school will 
be the best fit for them. Even if the programs are virtual, they are still a good source of information 
as you make your decision. Similarly, if you are able to visit the campus to at least drive through to 
get a feel for it, it would be a worthwhile experience for you as you weigh your options. 
 
For more information on what to do after you’re accepted, check out this link: 
https://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/get-in/making-a-decision/you-got-accepted-now-what  

SCHOLARSHIPS: 

IMPORTANT: Please note that the CHS Alumni Scholarship deadline has been extended to January 
22nd. 
 
If you have questions 
about scholarships, please be sure to reference our Scholarship presentation at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YLXFYy9xoEg 

A reminder that students applying for scholarships that require transcripts need to request the 
transcript on Naviance. Please see or connect with  Mrs. Acheson 
(achesonc@chelmsford.k12.ma.us) in the Career Center to get your transcripts. Please note that 
links to all the scholarships are included in the scholarship list on Naviance. 

RECOMMENDATION: Letters for scholarships must be requested from your counselor. For teacher 
recommendations students must contact their teacher directly. Please give your counselor and 
teachers adequate notice for these letters. 
 
As with financial aid, please pay close attention to the deadlines! 

Look for our next email on Feb. 5 

Have a great weekend! 
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CHS School Counseling 

Important Dates: 

January 22: CHSAA Scholarship Application deadline 
January 29: Deadline to request transcript for Town of Chelmsford scholarships 
February 12: Town of Chelmsford Scholarship deadline (Note: CSS Profile must be completed to be 
considered for these scholarships.) 
March 12: Deadline to file CSS Profile for Town of Chelmsford Scholarships; Use code 3905 
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